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Edmonton Diocesan Council

Communications Standing Committee Chair’s Report
96th Annual Diocesan Convention April 21, 2018
Normandy Room, Fort Saskatchewan

Madame President,

Since Midwinter meeting I have reviewed the Communications Standing Committee Chair’s Summary Annual Report from National. From this information I have prepared and submitted my Annual Report for this convention and Provincial. This annual report can be found in the convention booklet.

I continue to update our webpage and am always looking for up-to-date information on events, retreats and meetings. Please send in what your council is doing and I will advertise under events or news and also add to the calendar. Also keep sending in pictures and I will upload these under the Zones tab. 

I have received joyful pictures from Parish councils, as well as taken photos at this convention and have selected as many as possible to create the slideshow presentation. This slideshow will be shown at the banquet this evening.

I have distributed the Pornography postcards to the councils who have requested them. Also, I have received information on the Over 18 Documentary DVD on pornography and have discussed with Cheryl the next steps to viewing of the DVD to our members.  Provincial is allowing our Diocese three viewings. Presently I have two councils expressing interest in showing the video. I am still looking for one more parish that would be willing to host in Edmonton Diocese to have them scheduled by this convention. So, if you are at all interested in showing the DVD at your parish please talk to me this weekend.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
This concludes my report, are there any questions?

Respectfully submitted,
For God and Canada


Carmen Routhier
Communications Standing Committee Chair
Edmonton Diocesan Council
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